SPP: Extension of holding Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2015
On 18/03/2015, Saigon Plastic Packaging Joint Stock Company announced extension of holding Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2015 as follows:
According to Dispatch no. 2937/DKKD-TH dated 11/03/2015 of Ho Chi Minh Authority of Planning and Investment regulating on extending the time of holding Annual General Meeting of Shareholders, the Company will hold Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2015 on June 2015.

